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South Hadley Drug & Alcohol Prevention Coalition 

est.2005
______________________________________________________
Meeting Minutes
Wednesday, March 14, 2018         6:30pm—8pm         South Hadley High School Library
Sector Representatives Present: Greg Petrosky (Medical); Steve Fleming (Law Enforcement); Susan Cook (School); Michele Farry (Other Org Involved in Reducing Youth Sub Use).
Coalition Partners Present:  Elizabeth Winfield;  Sarah Smith
Coalition Staff Present: KWP; Eileen Garvey; Tina Lukasik
	Topic
	Action to be Taken/Decision to be Made
	Who is responsible*

	Welcome

	*Introductions.     Welcome to Michele Farry from the HOPE Coalition! Updates on recent education offered by the HOPE Coalition on medication-assisted treatment.              
*Review of CADCA Conference (“Wonderful;  energetic!”)
*Vaping presentation at Parent Café held at St Theresa’s went well & seats were full. Presentations on vaping by Melinda Calianos & on teen marijuana by Dr. Jonathan Schwab.
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*Senior Center Presentation on Commercial Marijuana Trends went well; handouts from SAM were given out.  A nice newspaper article followed from it.
	KWP 
Greg,  Sue Cook,
Tina

	Coalition Capacity Building
	*Vote to approve January Minutes  (approved).
*Vote approved $500 to the “Talk They Hear You” campaign in cooperation with the other Pioneer Valley Coalitions.

*Updates on the Year 6 DFC grant;  Budget reviewed.  Incentives like the keychain flashlights were included. Some funds were included for speakers. The budget is tied to the identified strategies we intend to use like SBIRT, the goggles & golf carts, Movie & Safety Night, police party patrols and extra shifts as needed for town events to monitor for youth substance use such as the Leprechaun Plunge, and other strategies. We will continue to use strategies which have been effective in our town. The DFC grant deadline is March 29.

*Invitation to training on April 26th at UMass with Dr. Roose.

*Tina is working with Sr. Cathy to set up a Parent Café in connection with the First Communion parent meeting at St Pat’s.  We want to provide a workshop at a time when parents are already assembled.


	Membership
 KWP
Tina

	Reduce Youth Substance Use
	Action planning on community education around commercial marijuana:
*Beth will ask Fr. James if he will write a letter to the Town Reminder.

*Smart Approaches to Marijuana (SAM) provides a lot of free resources which can be downloaded from their site and used for community education.

*Support the Know Your Town Forum on March 29th at Town Hall. Presenters speaking in support of the ban on commercial marijuana shops includes a member, Greg Petrosky.

*Remember to vote in the South Hadley town election on April 10th.


	Beth W.

KWP        

Coalition Members

	New Business
	Suggestion to ask Vinnie Napoli to explore inviting the Yee family to participate in the Coalition. They have business connections in town.

MEETING ADJOURNED AT 8:00 PM


	


Upcoming Meetings/Events
KYT Forum on March 29 at Town Hall, 7 pm
Next Coalition Meeting will be April 11, 2018 at 6:30 pm

Visit our website at www.southhadleyprevents.org 

And visit our Facebook page!   [image: image2.jpg]Like us on
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    The mission of the South Hadley Prevention Coalition is to collaboratively initiate, coordinate and sustain prevention & intervention 
efforts that reduce youth substance use within the town of South Hadley.

15 Newton Street *South Hadley MA 0105* 413.5506 ext.3612 * kwalshpio@shshools.com

